
VI. RECOMMENDATIONS FOR CANADIAN NGOS AND CIVIL SOCIETY

The following recommendations from the Roundtable are flot without relevance to
governmental entities. However, they are aimed at Canadian NGOs and other civilsociety actors as they re-evaluate their relationship to Guatemala in the context of thepeace process. Some of these recommendations contain specific programming
proposais while others are more general comments on issues of the Canada-
Guatemala civil society relationships.

1. Canadians could help Guatemalan civil society monitor the implementation of thepeaoe process. This is important and must be done in such a way that people at thelocal community level are given a voice. However, since many Guatemalan
organizations now flnd themselves already over-burdened at this stage of peace
implementation, many groups would find it difficuit to add yet another component totheir work. Canadians can help to fill in> these spaces. The work done through
Volver (a third party monitoring mechanîsm from the Refugee Return process) could


